
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
UNITED STATES COAST GUARD 

Commander (dl) 
12th Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, CA 94126 

11011 
12 September 1972 
Serial: 743 

City of Pacific Grove 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Attn: Mr. Gary W. Bales, City Manager 

Re: Point Pinos Lighthouse Reservation 
(a) statement of interest in future of 

Navy Fleet Numerical Center 
(b) request for renewal of license for 

museum 
(c) request for renewal of license for 

recreational purposes 

Dear Sir: 

I wish to thank the City of Pacific Grove for its continued 
interest in preserving the natural and historic beauty of the 
Point Pinos Lighthouse Reservation. With that thought in 
mind I will attempt to answer your letters of 14 April 1972. 

It has been determined by the Coast Guard that there is a 
continuing requirement for the Navy Fleet Numerical Center. 
Questions concerning the acquisition of federally owned 
property should be addressed to the General Services 
Administration. 

Your request for renewal of the license covering the use 
of the golf course is presently being considered. You may 
expect a reply in the near future. 

Please find enclosed the renewal of the license which allows 
for use of a portion of the light station as a museum. Upon 
execution and acknowledgment of this document, please return 
a copy for our files. 

Sincerely, 

U. 6. CHANGARIS 
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard 
Legal Officer, Twelfth Coast Guard 
District 
By direction of the District Commander 

Encl: (1) License LI12-02-73 
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